
How do I complete the Sales Slip/Buyer Receipt? 

Once you have successfully bid on an animal, a 4-H or FFA member will deliver a Sales Slip/Buyer Receipt 

to you in the stands.  Please remain seated until they find you.  This Slip will serve as your receipt as well 

as provide instructions for the auction staff.  

 

  

 

This is the price you will pay if you 

choose to keep the animal for 

processing or donate to your favorite 

charity. 

If you check this box, you are selling 

the animal through the buy-back 

program at market price to our 

livestock contractor.  It reduces your 

cost, but still allows you to support 

the program.     

If you are a new buyer, an address 

and telephone number are 

important.  This will be the address 

that: the bank will use for an invoice, 

members use to send a thank you 

letter and that a future invitation 

with Fair entry and barbecue tickets 

will be sent.    

If you keep the animal for meat, we 

need to know where you want to 

have it delivered for processing.  A 

list of processors and costs are 

published in the Sale Order. 

You may donate the animal to your 

favorite charity.     

Sign the slip.  


